
Parent Pointers
Calendar

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday

1 Suggest that your 
child clean out his 

backpack on Sundays. 
He’ll start the week 
organized.

2 Peer pressure 
can be positive. 

Encourage group 
activities like sports 
and volunteering.

3When your child 
studies for a test, 

have him start at a 
different place in his 
notes every time.

4 Take advantage 
of time in the  

car with your child. 
You can talk privately  
without interruption.

5 Prepare a healthy 
snack for your 

child when she gets 
home from school.  
Ask her about her day.

6 Plan an indoor 
“camp out.” Make 

a tent from a blanket. 
Eat s’mores and read 
scary stories.

7 Suggest that your 
child write a letter 

to a relative, author, 
lawmaker or celebrity.

8 Ask your child to 
brainstorm dinner 

ideas for the week.
9 Start a conversation

by noticing your 
child’s nonverbal  
messages. If you  
see a smile, say,  
“You seem happy.”

10Watch the 
news with your 

child. Locate one place 
mentioned on a world 
map.

11When studying 
history, acting 

out past events can 
bring lessons to life.

12 Let your child 
take over a 

responsibility you’ve 
previously done for 
him. Present it as a 
positive step.

13 Encourage your 
child when she 

faces challenges. Say, 
“Go for it!” or, “You 
can do it!”

14 Middle schoolers
 need time 

alone with their 
thoughts and feelings. 
Suggest activities your 
child can do alone.

15When your 
child uses the 

Internet, stop by to 
monitor—just as you 
pay attention to the TV 
programs he watches.

16 It’s Geography 
Awareness 

Week. Quiz each other 
on state, provincial 
and world capitals at 
dinner tonight.

17 Ask your child 
to tell you 

what the word success 
means to her.

18 Have your 
child teach you 

something he needs  
to learn for homework. 
It’s a great way to  
reinforce learning.

19 Exercise your 
child’s memory. 

“What did you eat  
yesterday? Two days 
ago?” Challenge each 
other.

20 Let your child 
invite friends  

to stay for a family 
dinner. It’s a great way 
to learn more about 
her peer group.

21 Play a game 
that builds math 

skills, such as cards, 
dominoes or chess.

22 Have breakfast 
with your child 

today. Talk about what 
he likes best about his 
friends.

23 Talk with your 
child about  

mistakes. What are 
some ways people 
can learn from their 
mistakes?

24 Power struggles 
don’t work with 

middle schoolers. Too 
much parental control 
causes rebellion.

25 If your child 
loses items, 

make her responsible 
for replacing them. 
She’ll learn to be more 
careful.

26 At the dinner 
table, have each 

family member share 
something they’re 
thankful for.

27 Play Alphabet 
Mix-Up. Choose 

a word; rearrange the 
letters in alphabetical 
order. Can your child 
figure out the word?

28 Teach your child 
the difference 

between goals and 
dreams. A goal is a 
dream with a deadline 
and a plan to achieve it.

29 Go on a nature 
walk with your 

child. Notice things 
you have never seen 
before.

30 Choose a 
number, then 

have your child list all 
the things he can think 
of that come in that 
number.
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